
THE GILES HIGH SCHOOL FOOTBALL PROGRAM AND 

ATHLETIC DEPARTMENT IS SEEKING CONTRIBUTIONS 

TO HELP PAY FOR 100 NEW FOOTBALL HELMETS THAT 

IT HAD TO PURCHASE FOR THE UPCOMING AND FUTURE 

FOOTBALL SEASONS.  WE HAVE REACHED THE 

HALFWAY POINT OF OUR GOAL AND WE ARE 

CONTINUING TO ACCEPT CONTRIBUTIONS FOR THE 

FOOTBALL HELMET FUND. 

 

THE REASON FOR THIS PURCHASE IS THAT RECENT 

STUDIES BY THE VIRGINIA TECH-WAKE FOREST 

SCHOOL OF BIOMEDICAL ENGINEERING AND SCIENCE 

PROGRAM INDICATE THAT THE NEW HELMET THAT WE 

HAVE PURCHASED WILL MAKE OUR PLAYERS SAFER 

ON THE FIELD. 

 

 IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO MAKE A DONATION TO THIS 

CAUSE, YOU MAY DO SO BY SENDING A CHECK TO: 

 

GILES HIGH SCHOOL FOOTBALL HELMET FUND 

COACH JEFF WILLIAMS 

  1825 WENONAH AVENUE 

PEARISBURG, VA 24134 

 

PLEASE MAKE YOUR CHECK OUT TO THE 

 “GILES FOOTBALL HELMET FUND”. 

 

OR IF YOU PREFER YOU MAY DROP OFF YOUR 

CHECK OR DONATION AT GILES HIGH SCHOOL 

DURING ANY SCHOOL BUSINESS HOURS AND TELL 

THE FRONT OFFICE THAT YOU WOULD LIKE TO 

MAKE A DONATION TO THE 

 “GILES FOOTBALL HELMET FUND”. 

 

THE GILES ATHLETIC DEPARTMENT AND FOOTBALL 

PROGRAM WOULD LIKE TO THANK YOU FOR YOUR 

CONTRIBUTION TOWARD THIS WORTHY CAUSE. 

 


